
Apologies for North East Regional Meeting 

Friday 25th May 2018 

Apologies 

Name Organisation 

Cllr Derek Hicks Durham County Council 

Edd de Coverly, Chief Executive Melton Borough Council 

Cllr Karen Hawley Durham County Council 

Cllr John Riddle Northumberland County Council 

Cllr Henry Trueman Sunderland City Council 

Cllr Peter Oliver Durham County Council 

Janet Waggott, Chief Executive  Selby District Council 

Cllr Jude Grant Durham County Council 

Cllr Cliff Foggo Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council 

Cllr Jude Considine Durham County Council 

Cllr June Clark Durham County Council 

Elaine O’Leary, Chief Executive Northamptonshire ACRE 

Cllr Bob Norton Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council 

Cllr Glen Sanderson Northumberland County Council 

Cllr Jeffrey Watson Northumberland County Council 

Cllr Peter Jackson Northumberland County Council 

Cllr Andrea Patterson Durham County Council 

Cllr Paul Howell Durham County Council 

Nigel Burch MIED, Acting Inward Investment 
Manager 

South Holland District Council 

Cllr Veronica Jones Northumberland County Council 

Cllr Andy Burton East Riding of Yorkshire Council 

Rita Lawson, Chief Executive Tees Valley Rural Community Council 

 


